
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                        18th March 2024  

                                                                       Y1 Visit to Pulborough Brooks                                                   

Dear Parents/Carers             

We are pleased to tell you that we have arranged a trip to Pulborough Brooks on Thursday 2nd May for the 

children in Year 1. 

The trip will take place within normal school hours and children should wear their school jumper, jeans or warm 

trousers and sensible shoes or trainers are ideal. They should also bring a waterproof coat and backpack. 

As your child is in receipt of a Universal Infant Free School (UIFS) meal, a lunch will be provided on the day, but 

it would be advisable to provide your child with an additional bottle of water for the trip. If your child would 

prefer a packed lunch from home, please tick the box below.  

 The cost for this visit will be £13.50 per child and we would be grateful if you would complete the slip below if 

you do not want a school packed lunch and pay via Parent Pay. If you are unable to contribute in full, please see 

the office in confidence.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Corin               Miss McAulay            Miss Nagle              Year 1 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Y1 Pulborough Brooks trip Thursday 2nd May 

 

▫ My child…………………………………………………………………   Class………………..does not require a school packed lunch 

 

 

 Signed   …………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


